Construction Contract Termination Letter

on JUNE 14, 2011
Charles Hadley,

Managing Director,

Build Up Construction Inc,

New York- 11711,

USA

June 03, 2011

Mr. Brendon Fleming,

Managing Director,

New York Developers,

New York- 11712

USA

Dear Mr. Brendon,

Sub- Termination of Construction Contract

Ref- Our Construction Contract Dated April 10, 2010 and no. 11/225/2011

I hereby regret to inform you that we are not going to perform the contract as mentioned above. Despite of our several reminders to clear your dues to us you are not able to pay any bill to us. We have waited for long time and if we continue to perform the contract then we will do it only at the cost of our money.


As a result, we have decided to terminate our contract. We request you to clear your dues as early as possible and expect early reply to this letter. If you do not comply with the letter we will look forward to take help of legal action against our bills due.

Thanking You,

Yours Sincerely,

Charles Hadley

(MD, Build Up Const. Inc)

